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 Weekly Message from Serving Elder Pam A. 

Hello Everyone. 
YAH treated us to a different service last week. 
This week we are in the joint worship at St 
George’s which starts at 10.30 followed by a 
bring and share lunch. If you are attending the 
lunch and have not given the name of your lunch 
offering please let Admin know. 
Please send in your comments on the Aims and 
Objectives document to the Elders before the 
church meeting on 21st July 
Bring your friends to Meet and Eat for a cake and 

a tea or coffee. Last week a couple of familiar faces could be seen in the 
Hardakers. You never know what interesting conversation may be happening 
and it is chance to chill for half an hour or so. 
On 7th July we will be visited by Bishop Daniel Gitau from Kenya. He is in this 
country touring around the churches who support him and always has some 
encouraging news and powerful words from the Lord for us.  
Our Summer services will begin on 21st July when we will begin a study of The 
Lord’s Prayer. 
Eileen Teakle has asked me to convey her heartfelt thanks to all those who are 
praying for her and her family after the sudden death of her husband, Pete. She 
says she can feel the power of the prayers carrying her. 
This week we saw The Longest Day and then Midsummer Day. Temperatures are 
more as they should be. Thank you Lord. 
Have a great week everyone. God bless you.  
Pam 

Message from 

Pam A 

Pete Teakle We very sadly lost Pete at the start of the month. Eileen 

and her family would like to invite our AFC family to his funeral on 

Thursday 4th July at 2.30pm at Poppy Fields, Bedmond Road, HP3 8LL 

(Next to Bunkers Park).  Those of us who knew Pete knew him to be a 

quiet, kind, loving and supportive  husband, father and grandfather. He 

will be greatly missed.  



 

 

Coming up next week 

 Church Information Other activities 

Monday 1st Office hours 8.30am-12:30pm  
                        1:30pm-3:30pm 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

 

Tuesday 2nd Office hours 9:00am-1:00pm 
Senior Moments @Meet and Eat  10am 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Tai Chi 7.00pm-8.00pm 

Wednesday 3rd Office hours  11.30am - 3.30pm 
Meet and Eat  9:30am -12:30pm 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Thursday 4th Meet and Eat  9:00- 1.00pm 
Office Hours 9.00am-1.00pm 
Little Fish 9:45am-11.00am  

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Friday 5th Office hours 8.30am-12.30pm 
Meditation Group 11.30am-12.15pm 
Prayer meeting 12.15pm 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Beavers 6.00pm-7.00pm 

Saturday 6th   

Sunday 7th Service at 10:00am  

 
 

 
Coming up in the next month:  

Barbeque at AFC-  Sunday 14th July, 12:30pm 
Church Meeting—Sunday 21st July, 11:30am 

Hightown Maylands Opening Event—Wednesday 31st July, 3:30-5:00pm 



 

 

“Where can I go from your Spirit? Where can I flee from your 
presence? If I go…… even there your hand will guide me, your 
right hand will hold me fast.” Psalms 139: verses 7 & 10 NIV 

Many thanks to those who use this prayer page during your regular prayer times.  

We thank you Lord……… 
For the summer 
For listening to our prayers 
For our fellow believers 
 

We lift those who need healing or support to God and thank Him for His action as 
we pray 
For Eileen and her family as they approach Pete’s funeral 
For June P as she continues to attend lead up meetings to her op. 
For Mark that his name will rise up the list for a kidney replacement 
For Liz that she will see good progress after the completion of her medication a 
few months ago 
For those struggling to find work 
For those struggling with finances 
 

Also bring to the Lord our prayers for………..  
Youth Across Hemel 
Us as we vote in the General Election 
The King and The Princess of Wales 
 
Please continue to pray for all who have been on the list recently. Bless you. 

 

Almighty, victorious, Thy great name we praise.  

 

Pastoral & Prayer 

The elders appreciate your prayers for them. The days set aside for each elder:  

Everyday: Rev Paul Stein  Sunday: Sue  Monday: Yvonne  Tuesday: Shirley   
Wednesday: Heather Thursday: Dave   Friday: Pam  Saturday: Penny    



 

 

Information—AFC 

 

 



 

 

Love Hemel Prayer Walk 

 

 



 

 

St. George’s and Synod 

 

 

AFC/St.George’s Bring and Share Lunch—30th June 

 

 

 

 

Dear all, we look forward to our next Joint Service this Sunday at St 
George's. After the service there will be a defibrillator training course for 
those that wish to attend. If you are not attending, there will be a quiz and 
time to chat and once the course is completed, we will enjoy a bring and 

share lunch. Please be mindful that we have limited oven space for keeping 
food warm. May we suggest that if you wish to bring a hot meal, it can be 

cooked/kept warm in a slow cooker. I would be grateful if you would let me 
know what you are bringing so that I can make sure we don't have too much 

of one item! Desserts are also very welcome!  

If you are a last minute sign up, please contact tracymalan@ymail.com or 
mobile 07793 550976, to confirm attendance.  

Safeguarding: It has been agreed AFC can have a live link in Church for this 
session, so as many of us as possible can do this together, on the big screens. 

mailto:tracymalan@ymail.com


 

 

SENIOR MOMENTS 
Is a friendly group for seniors. Open on Tuesdays 10.00am until 
11.45am in Meet & Eat. 
Why not pop along, meet new friends, have tea / coffee and  
Biscuits. Normally a weekly quiz.   All welcome  

Information—AFC 


